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. . KERR-MCGEE CORPORAHf]N
'w KERR McGEE CENTER * OKL AHOM A CITY. OKLAHOMA 73125

ENVIRONMENT AND HE AllH MANAGEM{ t.T DlylStON

EDWIN 1 6TILL DvM
November 7, 1991YlCE PF4f 9 DENT AND DIRECTD4

Mr. David N. Fauver, Project Manager
Decommissioning Section
Decommissioning and Regulatory Issues Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning NMSS
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory C'mmission
Washington, D.C. 20555

,

Re: Docket Nos. 70-712
40-1478

Dear Mr. Fauver:

The attached copy of the Cimarron Facility procedure regarding
the packaging and shipping of low-level radioactive waste is

provided pursuant to our telephone conversation on November 7,

1991.

As se discussed, the material described in the October 31,
1991 letter to Mr. Bangart from John Stauter of Kerr-McGee will be
handled in accordance with the Cimarron procedure, pending the
completion of the relicensing of the Cushing site. The procedure
specifies that all material is listed on DOE /NRC Form 741 and
consigned to the receiver at the Barnwell, South Carolina disposal>

site.
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Sincerely,
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